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Mobile Phone and Digital Cameras
Looking after your child is the most important thing to me and will always do my best to keep them safe. While in my care I will take pictures of your child either on my mobile phone or using my digital camera, these pictures are used to document your child’s progress and used on my website or newsletter.

All pictures are stored on a password protected computer in a safe file and deleted off the camera or phone, no one, other than me and my assistant, has access to these.


If using a mobile phone to take photographs of the children the photos will be used for the daily diary and then discarded from the phone.

I will seek your permission to allow a camera to take photographs for record keeping, or displays.

I will not distribute or publish any images of your child without your consent.

I will always be able to justify to Ofsted the reason for taking the photograph.

I will always ensure children are appropriately dressed.

Other People in the Setting

No one else is permitted to take pictures of your child while they are in my care.

Children and other adults bringing mobile phones or cameras into my setting will be asked to leave them in a safe place until they leave.

Mobile phone usage is kept to a minimum at all times, there will be times when I or my assistant need to use our mobile phones but this will not interfere with the care of your child.
 

[image: image1.png]


Reviewed – 15/3/15

[image: image2.png]_1346587356

